
 

 

 

 

Line 1 State-of-Good Repair Capital Works 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board endorse the proposed program approach of the Line 1 Subway State-of- 
Good Repair capital work projects; and 

2. The Board direct staff to continue to report on an annual basis in the Major Projects 
Update of the Financial Update. 
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